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Early Weekend Voting Begins for the June 7, 2016 Primary Election 

 

The Los Angeles County Registrar-Recorder/County Clerk (RR/CC) Dean C. Logan reminds voters that 

they can vote early before Election Day. RR/CC Norwalk Headquarters will be open on weekends to 

accommodate early voting for the upcoming June 7th Statewide Direct Primary Election. 

 

WHERE:  RR/CC Norwalk Headquarters 

12400 Imperial Hwy., Room 3002 (3rd Floor) 

Norwalk, CA 90650 

 

WHEN:   Monday through Friday: 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. 

Saturday, May 28 and Sunday, May 29: 8 a.m. to 4 p.m. 

Saturday, June 4 and Sunday, June 5: 8 a.m. to 4 p.m. 

 

Eligible voters who would like to register to vote, or check their voter registration status, please visit 

lavote.net. For translated election materials in Chinese, Hindi, Japanese, Khmer, Korean, Spanish, 

Tagalog, Thai or Vietnamese, call (800) 481-8683.  

 

The mission of the Registrar-Recorder/County Clerk is to serve Los Angeles County by providing essential 

records management and election services in a fair, accessible and transparent manner. For more 

information, visit lavote.net. 

 

### 

 

Share the news on Twitter and Facebook! 
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